
TELEWORK OF CROSS-BORDER WORKERS:
CONFIRMATION OF THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A
TRANSITIONAL PERIOD FOR SOCIAL SECURITY
Following the recommendations of the European Commission, the Ministry of Social Security  has now officially confirmed the

establishment of a transitional period in matters of social security until 31 December 2022 allowing cross-border workers to

telework without changing their social security affiliation if the 25% threshold provided for by the European legislation is achieved or

exceeded.
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As a reminder, the tax agreements with the three border countries will end on 30 June 2022 evening.

[1] Press release of the Ministry of Social Security of 24 June 2022
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